
 
MARINE FLARE DISPOSAL 

This Marina is no longer accepting MARINE FLARES for disposal.  Marine Flares are 

accepted for disposal by the Local Hazardous Waste Management Program in King 

County at three Household Disposal Locations. 
Marine Flares are accepted at the North Seattle Household Hazardous Waste Collection Facility and King 

County Solid Waste Collection Sites at South Seattle and Factoria. 
Note: Consumers are limited to dropping 10 flares per visit, per day. 

North Seattle Household Hazardous Waste Collection Facility 
Hours: Sunday - Tuesday, 9:30 a.m. - 4:30 p.m.  

Closed on July 4, Thanksgiving Day, Christmas Day and New Year’s Day. 

No appointment needed. There is no fee for hazardous waste disposal. It is paid for in your utility bills. 

Address: 12550 Stone Ave. N. (one block east of Aurora Ave. N.) 

 

For South Seattle and Factoria Locations in King Co. visit 

 http://www.lhwmp.org/home/hhw/disposal-locations.aspx 

Questions? - Contact the Household Hazardous Waste Line at 206 296-4692 during regular business hours. 

For Small Businesses - Facilities will also accept up to 10 flares per visit; however Small Businesses are 
limited to one visit per month and four visits per year.  For Small Businesses a Disposal Form also needs 
to be completed.  The form can be located at: http://www.lhwmp.org/home/bhw/sqg.aspx. 

Under limited circumstances Small Businesses may deposit more than 10 flares but pre-approval is needed.  The 
Business Waste Line should be contacted at 206-263-8899. 

Hazardous Materials Collection Sites have limited storage authorization under current fire 
permits.  If a facility reaches capacity before arranging final disposal they will need to cease 
accepting flares temporarily until the approved storage containers are emptied.  The Local 
Hazardous Waste Management Program strives to provide uninterrupted service. 

_____________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

This Marina and other Port of Seattle Facilities are 
no longer accepting Marine Flares for disposal.  The 

Local Hazardous Waste Management Program of 
King County is now accepting Marine Flares from 

Recreational Boaters. 

http://www.google.com/maps?q=12550+Stone+Ave.+N.+seattle,+wa&hl=en&sll=47.529633,-122.330468&sspn=0.009983,0.017316&hnear=12550+Stone+Ave+N,+Seattle,+Washington+98133&t=m&z=16
http://www.lhwmp.org/home/hhw/disposal-locations.aspx
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